
CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS PROCEEDING WELL
MARK YOUR CALENDARS:

LIPTON UNION MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS APRIL 25 & 26
After another two days of negotiations with Lipton this week, we are all in high spirits. 
We still have a few remaining issues to work out, but we have made significant progress 
on a number of fronts.

We are excited to share a contract proposal with you once this process is complete. 
At this moment, we are confident you won’t be disappointed with the outcome. While 
the process has been slow, we have made definite progress. We have scheduled a 
round of negotiations with Lipton next week, March 22-24, as well as another round 
in early April.

Please save the date for our next Lipton union membership meetings, April 25 & 26. 
We’ll announce the times and locations as soon as possible. These meetings are an 
opportunity to ask questions about the contract negotiations, bring new issues to our 
attention, and learn more about the union.

As we move forward, we’ll continue to update you every step of the way. In the 
meantime, please reach out to us any time. Your voice matters. We welcome your 
input and we’re more than happy to answer your questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
Your Negotiating Committee

PHILIP SURACE
B Shift
Mechanic

FACEBOOK
UFCW400

ON THE WEB
ufcw400.org

TWITTER
@UFCW400

TOLL-FREE
1-800-638-0800

SIGN UP FOR TEXT ALERTS

Text LIPTON to 698-329
*Your wireless provider’s message and data rates may apply - you may opt out any time by texting STOP to 698-329.

C O N T R A C T  N E G O T I AT I O N S  U P D AT E  # 3 :  M A R C H  1 7,  2 0 1 7

PAUL GARRISON
A Shift
Mechanic

JUANITA HART
B Shift
Operator

COREY HICKS
D Shift
Instrumentation Technician

RICKY GREGORY
A Shift
Parts Room Coordinator

Alternates:
Dexter Perry, C Shift, Team Coordinator
Anita Anderson, B Shift, Operator
Paul Perdue, A Shift, Mechanic


